
 BPAA and Strike Ten 
 Entertainment have 
 teamed up with Special 
 Olympics to help celebrate 
 the 25th anniversary of A 
 Very Special Christmas 
musical series. The series has generated over $100 
million in royalties and become the largest single 
source of funding for Special Olympics and its 
athletes. This year BPAA members will have an 
opportunity to help raise money for this great cause 
through this seasonal revenue stream as well as 
generate visits to their centers. Every CD produced 
in America will have bowling front and center on 
the CD packaging with the GoBowling.com brand.  
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Make sure to support our Friends of the BCAF.  For contact information go to bcaf.us and click on the Friends tab.  

The BCAF has signed up to buy a spot in the 2nd Annual Hall of 
Fame Xtravaganza. This event will be hosted at Red Rock Lanes 
(Las Vegas) from May 30 -June 2.  The BCAF will host a 
tournament with qualifiers to determine a winner.  Both 
contestants will have their airfare and hotel paid for.  For more 
information on getting your center involved with hosting a 
qualifier, please contact Stefanie@bpaa.com .  Go to bcaf.us to 
see what centers will be hosting the tournaments.  

Dear BCAF Members: 

 

As I approach the end of my first year serving as your President I want to thank you for your membership 

in the BCAF.   

 

 At our annual meeting this year we took a look at the business of the association over 

 the past year, had exciting seminars, met the incoming BPAA President, visited with 

 our BCAF sponsors and vendors, and had an amazing awards dinner at Charleyôs 

 Steakhouse.  I would like to personally thank our sponsors who gave additional money 

 to ensure our annual meeting was a success:  QubicaAMF, Classic Products, Bowling 

 Music Network, Brunswick, Sysco, and Wells Fargo.  Thank you for your support of 

 our association and the great sport of bowling! 

 

The BCAF can only continue to succeed by providing value to our member centers.  We must offer 

programs and education that enhance the profitability of our members.  So far this year we offered 

seminars on the online training available through the Bowling University, and introduced the new 

Customer Connect Customer Relationship Management Software.  At our annual meeting this year, we 

hosted seminars on lane maintenance issues, the new X Bowling Mobile App, and the USA Bowling 

program.  We hope that you take time to learn about these opportunities and implement them in your 

centers.  

 

We are excited to announce that the BCAF will be bringing the BPAAôs  

Management School to the Tampa/St. Pete area in April 2013.  This will be a three  

day school that will focus on many facets of bowling center management.  The BCAF 

will be offering the school at an unbelievable price to members.  This is definitely 

something you should send your key management staff to.  Registration will be limited  

to the first 30 that sign up, so act quickly. 

 

In addition to programs and education, we need to continue to be diligent in growing bowling around the 

state.  To help get centers started with in-school bowling we have implemented a grant that we award 

quarterly to centers.  This grant is worth approximately $1,200 and includes portable lane kits and 

education curriculum materials.  I encourage you to review the grant process and apply.  We have also 

continued our support of high school bowling by supporting the FHSAA High School finals.  

 

 I remind you to take advantage of the BPAAôs Smart Buy Programs.  By using just a few 

 of these programs, you can recoup for membership dues and then some.  The more 

 centers that use these programs, the more savings we can achieve. 

 

I promised to have more information about your association readily available to membership.  Early this 

year we launched a password protected ómembers onlyô section on our website that has our financials, 

meeting minutes, newsletters, and more information accessible with the click of your mouse.  If you have 

not accessed the site yet, be sure to ask Chris Gallas how to log in.  The board will continue to work on 

making it easier for you to interact with the association. 

 

I want to thank Charlene Harmon for being there for the many, many questions I have had during my first 

year as president.  Although she is the busiest person I know, she is always there for me to offer advice 

and support.  I also want to thank the board of directors and our Executive Director, Chris Gallas, for their 

dedication to our association and the sport of bowling.   

 

Again, it has been a privilege to serve the association as your president.  I encourage you to remain 

engaged with the association.  The more you participate, the more rewarding it will be. I hope that there 

are some in the membership that will want to step up and get involved on the board of directors in the 

future.   

 

Please let me know if there is anything the association can do for you. 

 

Matt Stevenson  

BCAF President 

mailto:Stefanie@bpaa.com


 The  Qubica/AMF  International  
 Family  Tournament  continues  to  
 grow  each  year  and  2014  will   be  no  
 different . The  2013  IFT  State   Finals  
 are  set  to  take  place  on  March  16  
 &  17  at  Shore  Lanes  ï Palm  Bay  in  
 Palm  Bay,  FL. This  tournament  has  
more  than  $70 ,000  in  scholarships  available  with  the  
National  Finals  to  be  held  in  a TBA location .  Every  year  the  
BCAF contributes  $6,000  in  scholarships  to  the  IFT  State  
Finals  Tournament .  
 
We are  looking  for  bids  for  the  2014  Finals,  which  will  be  
here  before  we  know  it . Centers  with  the  following  
amenities  will  be considered  for  the  2014  State  Finals,  
which  is held  during  the  third  week  in  March ; 
 
REQUIREMENTS  TO HOST 
Å Be a BCAF/BPAA  Member  
Å List  number  of  lanes  available  for  the  weekend  or  

weekends  
Å $9.00  maximum  charge  for  3 game  lineage,  please  feel  

free  to  submit  a lower  lineage  rate  
Å Center  must  pour  Pepsi  and  be on  the  BPAA National  

contract  
Å Must  have  QUBICA  Scoring  in  the  center  
Å Food  & Beverage  business  is historically  strong  at  these  

events ; extra  staffing  needs  to  be  available  
 
Bid  sheets  will  be  mailed  out  in  November,  but  if  you  would  
like  one  sooner,  please  contact  Chris  Gallas  at  
chris@bpaa .com  or  (817 )  385 -8471  to  have  one  sent  out   to  
you .  NO BIDS  WILL  BE ACCEPTED AFTER January  18 , 2013 . 

Congratulations to the following centers for winning a new 

42ò LCD TV to use as their new Pepsi menu board at their 

center.  The winners were selected from all the Pepsi 

pouring centers that attended the annual meeting on 

Tuesday, September 25.  Congratulations to: 

 

V Aloma Bowling Center 

V Boardwalk Bowl 

V Break Point Alley 

V Capital Lanes 

V Cypress Lanes 

V Orange Bowl Lanes 

V Shore Lanes Palm Bay 

V Sunshine Bowling Lanes 

V Ten Pin Lanes, Inc. 

V Three Point Bowling Center 

PEPSI MENU BOARD WINNERS  

 
The Pepsi, Pins and Payday is coming back!  This 

year there are two sizes of cups (32oz. & 44oz.).  

The BCAF has purchased every member center 

two extra boxes of each size as a ñThank Youò for 

your support.  Be looking for the second shipment 

to arrive around the end of October. 

Remember to use the new Smart Buy ñBest Buyò 
Program if you are interested in ordering a TV for 

your center at a very discounted price.  

Make Plans to Attend  

 
At the beautiful Hyatt Regency San Antonio 
located in the heart of the Riverwalk!  
 
Summit American Airlines Discount Code ï 
3913BR ï (airport code SAT)  
 
Hotel:  
Hyatt Riverwalk  
$154.00 single/double (per night)  
Reservations ï 1-888 -421 -1442  
Ask for ñBPAAò Rate or Reserve Your Room 
Online Today!  
 
Discount rates will expire 1/4/13  

Now Accepting Bids for 2014 International 
Family Tournament State Finals  

7389 Universal Blvd.  

Orlando, FL 32819  

(866) 994 -6309  

www.thepointorlando.com  

Room Reservations must be made  

by no later than December 18, 2012 to ensure  

availability & rate. 

Come join us on Tuesday, January 8 th , 2013 from noon to 
3:00 pm at The Point Orlando Resort for a FREE lunch and 
seminar on the new Design Pro 300.  It will be a fun and 
educational afternoon of learning.  DesignPro 300 powered 
by BPAA ï is a new and easy way for bowling centers to 
market their events.  Custom built templates for all 
occasions that you only have to drop in you information to 
get professionally designed collateral materials.  
 
There will be a BCAF Board of Directors meeting from 9:00 
am to Noon on Wednesday, January 9.  All members are 
welcome to attend.  

SECOND ANNUAL  
BCAF BOB DYKES  

MEMORIAL  
GOLF OUTING  

HUGE SUCCESS 
 

This yearôs outing saw a record 40 golfers participate.  There 
was one team of pro bowlers and 9 other foursomes 
competing on the fairways of Rosen Shingle Creek G.C.   This 
year we doubled the money we raised in 2011 for the Bob 
Dykes Scholarship Fund, which was due to the great support 
from everyone in this Association.  

The winning team shot a 64 (8 under par):  (L to R) Mike 

Cannington, Mike Hanson, Chris Gallas and Bill Hanson.  

PHOTOS FROM THE  

2012 BCAF ANNUAL MEETING  


